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12/06/2025

MRS Sharyn McAlpin
6 - 21 Carlton ST
Freshwater NSW 2096

RE: DA2025/0573 - 4 Kunari Place MONA VALE NSW 2103

As a local resident with coeliac disease I strongly support this application. There are no
coeliac approved bakeries of this kind north of the harbour bridge, so to have a wholegreen
bakery on the northern beaches would be a huge help to those of us who struggle to source
coeliac-safe food.




